

#326-1964 Fort Street, Victoria, BC V8R 6R3

<u>Camap.Office@gmail.com</u>

CamapCanada.ca

3 June 2019

RE: Bringing up Medical Assistance in Dying (MAID) as a clinical care option

Dear Doctor, Sir, Madam

The Canadian Association of MAID Assessors and Providers (CAMAP) produced a guidance document regarding bringing up MAID as a clinical care option to patients. Wide consultation with stakeholders from various agencies, including regulatory colleges, indemnity organizations, health authorities and other organizations, covering medicine, nursing, pharmacy, and other allied healthcare professions was undertaken. We are appreciative of the critique and feedback received, as it was helpful in shaping our final document.

As the leading experts in MAID in Canada, we are pleased to share this guidance document with your organization. We hope you find it useful. The document may be shared freely with other contacts and members.

Sincerely

Dr. Tanja Daws

MBChB, BSC Hons, CCFP

Project lead, CAMAP Board Member